
NOTICE OF HIGHWAY WIDENING AND REHABILITATION PROJECT
THE NEW YORK STATE DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, REGION 5

PROJECT IDENTIFICATION NUMBER 5058.50
NY ROUTE 60 PASSING LANES

TOWNS OF CHARLOTTE, GERRY, AND STOCKTON
VILLAGE OF SINCLAIRVILLE

GHAUTAUQUA COUNTY

The New York State Department of Transportation (NYSDOT) will be conducting a
highway widening and rehabilitation project in the communities referenced above. The
anticipated construction start date is March 19,2020 and construction is anticipated to
be completed by October 31, 2021.

The project will include widening for two (2) % mile ling passing lanes, one (1) in the
north bound direction and one (1) in the south bound direction. The north bound passing
lane starts at approximately 1000 feet north Cassadaga Valley Central School and the
southbound passing lane starts approximately just south of Moon Road. Additionally, the
project will also include milling of approximately 6 miles of pavement and resurfacing
with a new top layer of asphalt.

A Design Report is available for your review upon request. lf you have concerns or
questions regarding the work that is to be completed, please contact:

Robert F. Schaller, P.E., Design Job Manager
New York State Department of Transportation

Region 5 Design
100 Seneca Street

Buffalo, NY 14203-2939
(716) 847-3043

robert. schaller@dot. nv.qov

Any written comments regarding the work being undertaken should be sent to:

Francis P. Cirillo, SRA/VA, Regional Director
New York State Department of Transportation

Region 5
100 Seneca Street

Buffalo, NY 14203-2939


